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While pauses on federal programs are not without precedent during a presidential transition, a 

prolonged federal funding freeze will have devastating consequences for scientific research, 

stifling innovation and slowing progress against cancer. The Association of American Cancer 

Institutes (AACI) will continue monitoring federal funding restrictions and their impact on the 

association’s more than 100 cancer center members. AACI’s primary public policy advocacy goal 

is ensuring robust, predictable federal funding for cancer research. 


